May 25, 2016

Neil Knutson Arlington Eagles R/C Flyers 18825 42nd Drive NE Arlington, WA. 98223

Subject: Extension of use by Arlington Eagles R/C Flyers on the District's Hwy 530 Property

Dear Mr. Knutson,

This letter is to inform the Arlington Eagles R/C Flyers that the District is allowing your organization to continue to operate a RC flying club on the District's Hwy 530 property through June 30, 2017.

The District notified your organization on August 27, 2015 that your use of our property would terminate on January 1, 2016. On January 15, 2016 the District agreed to a six month extension. The District is granting this additional extension solely to allow your organization more time to relocate to another location. This extension is contingent upon all of your members and guests operating model aircraft in a safe and prudent manner and may be rescinded by the District at any time.

By July 1, 2017 your organization will need to terminate flight operations and remove all facilities and that have been installed on School District Property.

I hope your search for a new facility is successful. If you have any questions about this extension, please contact me at (360) 618-6238.

Sincerely,

Sid Logan, Executive Director of Operations